
 

Terryville Fire Department 
Chiefs Directive 

Subject 
COVID-19 Pandemic Response 

Effective 
1/4/2023 

 

 

All members and employees are advised of the following directive: 

 

 

The Chiefs Directive dated 4/14/2020 covering COVID-19 Pandemic Response has 

been rescinded in its entirety. 

 

 

Any new pandemic-related response adjustments will be published in a future 

Chiefs Directive on an as-needed basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Authority  

5A-4-30 


